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Ranger,
I have no issue with NAPSA releasing my resignation letter.  My understanding
when I sent the email was that it would be part of Napsa procedings, and could
be viewed by anyone who had an interest, whether they were Napsa members
or not.

Thanks,

Kevin Kroeger

On Nov 14, 2011 7:10 PM, "Ranger Kidwell-Ross" <editor@worldsweeper.com>
wrote:

Kevin-
This is to confirm in writing that you are fine with waiving any privacy issues
with regard to me receiving from NAPSA your Letter of Resignation as NAPSA
President, dated on or around October 27, 2011. Please respond to this email
that you either are or are not concerned with NAPSA keeping your resignation
letter secret. 

Thanks!

Cheers,
Ranger
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